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Readily Available 

  Needed Materials

Unique items that may need 
to be acquired for lessons.


• App: 1 Second Everyday: 
Video Diary (or other 
similar)


• World Map (could be 
digital)


• Old magazines and pictures


• Metronome (can use 
digital)


• Miscellaneous supplies


- aluminum foil


- paper tubes


- paper scraps


- cardboard boxes


  Needed Literature

Specific titles used within the 
lessons. 


• My Favorite Things by 
Richard Rodgers


• What a Wonderful World by 
Bob Thiele 


• Every Little Thing by Bob 
Marley


• Hooray for Hat by Brian 
Won


• Harold Finds A Voice by 
Courtney Dicmas


• Boom Bellow Bleat by 
Georgia Heard


• Imagine a Place by Sarah 
Thomson and Rob 
Gonsalves


• Pete the Cat - Rocking in 
My School Shoes by Eric 
Litwin and James Dean


• Pete the Cat and His Magic 
Sunglasses by Kimberly and 
James Dean

Items which are readily 
available in a typical 
Kindergarten classroom.


• White paper (all sizes)


• Construction paper


• Crayons, markers, colored 
pencils, regular pencils


• Digital cameras (could be 
phone, iPad, computer)


• Headphones


• Colored tissue paper


• Glue sticks


• Scissors


• Access to YouTube


• Tokens (could be chips, 
cubes, etc)


• Loose parts (variety of 
small assorted objects)


• Tracers of different shapes


• Variety of art materials


• Open space


• Tape

https://www.amazon.com/Crayola-Construction-Colors-Stocking-Stuffer/dp/B00MJ8JSFE/ref=sr_1_5
https://www.amazon.com/Crayola-Crayons-Classpack-Assorted-Colors/dp/B00Y4QBJAQ/ref=sr_1_6
https://www.amazon.com/Crayola-Markers-Marker-Colors-58-7790/dp/B08CHHT833/ref=sr_1_5
https://www.amazon.com/Crayola-Colored-Pencils-Pre-sharpened-Assorted/dp/B01DGIKAY8/ref=sr_1_5
https://www.amazon.com/Crayola-Colored-Pencils-Pre-sharpened-Assorted/dp/B01DGIKAY8/ref=sr_1_5
https://www.amazon.com/Wood-Cased-Pencils-Yellow-Pre-sharpened-pencils/dp/B07ZGD1SL3/ref=sr_1_2_sspa
https://www.amazon.com/CN-Outlet-Headphones-Individually-Wholesale-Disposable/dp/B07ZSHFDX1/ref=sr_1_5
https://www.amazon.com/Superise-Multicolor-Wrapping-Decorative-Birthday/dp/B0868M9MFP/ref=sr_1_5
https://www.amazon.com/Elmers-Disappearing-Purple-Washable-0-24-ounce/dp/B000VXO4L2/ref=sr_1_5
https://www.amazon.com/Galadim-Scissors-Count-Teacher-Rounded-tip/dp/B0825YLVXB/ref=sr_1_8
https://www.amazon.com/My-Favorite-Things-Richard-Rodgers/dp/0064436276/ref=sr_1_2
https://www.amazon.com/What-Wonderful-World-Bob-Thiele/dp/1627792546/
https://www.amazon.com/Every-Little-Thing-Based-Three/dp/1338272020/
https://www.amazon.com/Hooray-Hat-Brian-Won/dp/0544930630/
https://www.amazon.com/Harold-Finds-Voice-Childs-Library/dp/1846435498/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Boom-Bellow-Bleat-Animal-Voices/dp/1620915200/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Imagine-Place-Sarah-L-Thomson/dp/1416968024/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Pete-Cat-Rocking-School-Shoes/dp/000755365X/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Pete-Cat-Rocking-School-Shoes/dp/000755365X/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Pete-Cat-His-Magic-Sunglasses/dp/0062275569/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Pete-Cat-His-Magic-Sunglasses/dp/0062275569/ref=sr_1_1
https://1se.co/
https://1se.co/
https://www.mapsofworld.com/
https://www.amazon.com/HOSEYIN-Mechanical-Metronome-Universal-Instruments/dp/B095RZCDXD/ref=sr_1_7
https://www.metronomeonline.com/
https://www.amazon.com/Amazon-Brand-Solimo-Aluminum-Square/dp/B07WDNGB82/ref=sr_1_1_sspa
https://www.amazon.com/30-Pack-Craft-Rolls-Cardboard/dp/B07SLV4R67/ref=sr_1_3
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  Literature Connections

• Dancing Monkeys in My Soup by S.F. Hardy

• One More Dino on the Floor by Kelly Starling Lyons

• Mousequerade Ball: A Counting Tale by Lori Mortensen

• Dozens of Doughnuts by Carrie Finison

• Just a Lucky So and So by Lesa Cline-Ransome

• Singing in the Rain by Tim Hopgood

• Goodbye Winter, Hello Spring by Kenard Park

• Goodbye Autumn, Hello Winter by Kenard Park 

• Goodbye Summer, Hello Autumn by Kenard Park

• Feel the Fog by April Pulley Sayre

• On a Snow Melting Day by Buffy Silverman

• Drawn Together by Minh Lê

• Alma and How She Got Her Name by Juana Martinez-Neal

• Planting Stories by Anika Aldamuuy Denise

• Going Down Home With Daddy by Kelly Starling Lyons

• Messing Around on the Monkey Bars by Betsy Franco

• Seeds, Bees, Butterflies and More! by Carole Gerber

• Very Short Fables to Read Together by Mary Ann Hoberman

• The Story Orchestra: Swan Lake by Katy Flint

• Allegro by David Miles

• Peter and the Wolf by Janet Shulman

• Anna at the Museum by Hazel Hutchins

• Once Upon a Piece of Paper by Andrea D’Aquino

• The Ultimate Book of Optical Illusions by Al Seckel

• The Color Monster: A Pop-up Book of Feelings by Anna Llenas

• Tiger Days: A Book of Feelings by M.H. Clark

• Niko Draws a Feeling by Robert Raczka

• Snippets: A Story About Paper Shapes by Diane Uber

• Tell Me About Your Day Today by Mem Fox

• Once Upon a Memory by Nina Laden

• Shape The World: A Portrait of Frank Lloyd Wright by K.L. Going

• Loose Parts by Lisa Daly

• National Geographic Kids Guide to Photography by Nancy Honovich

• Antsy Ansel: Ansel Adams, a Life in Nature by Cindy Jensen-Elliot

• Take a Picture of Me, James VanDerZee!  by Andrea Loney

• Photo Adventures for Kids by Anne-Laure Jacquart

• Welcome Home, Bear by Il Sung Na

• Wilderness: Earth’s Amazing Habitats by Mia Cassany

• I See a Kookaburra! by Steve Jenkins

• Animal Habitats: Search & Find Activity Book by Sam Hutchinson


This list of titles are NOT 
required to implement the 
lessons. This is a complete 
list of the titles found in 
the Literature Connections 
page of each lesson. 


These titles will support 
the lessons and provide 
more background 
knowledge for the lessons. 


These titles are directly 
related to the lessons and 
are high interest, engaging 
titles for students. 


There are content-specific 
books as well as 

arts-related books, and all 
title have rich and 
powerful illustrations, 
photographs and layouts. 

https://www.amazon.com/Dancing-Monkeys-My-Soup-Hardy/dp/1732186146/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/More-Dino-Floor-Fiction-Readalong/dp/1489653112/
https://www.amazon.com/Mousequerade-Ball-Counting-Lori-Mortensen/dp/1681190338/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Dozens-Doughnuts-Carrie-Finison/dp/0525518355/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Just-Lucky-So-Story-Armstrong/dp/0823452409
https://www.amazon.com/Singing-Rain-Tim-Hopgood/dp/125012770X/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Goodbye-Winter-Hello-Spring-Kenard/dp/1250151724/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Goodbye-Autumn-Hello-Winter-Kenard/dp/1627794166/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Goodbye-Summer-Hello-Autumn-Kenard/dp/1627794158/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Weather-Walks-April-Pulley-Sayre/dp/1534437606/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Snow-Melting-Day-Seeking-Signs-Spring/dp/1541578139/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Drawn-Together-Minh-L%C3%AA/dp/1484767608/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Alma-How-She-Got-Name/dp/0763693553/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Planting-Stories-Librarian-Storyteller-Belpr%C3%A9/dp/0062748696
https://www.amazon.com/Going-Daddy-Kelly-Starling-Lyons/dp/1561459380/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Messing-Around-Monkey-Bars-School/dp/0763631744/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Seeds-Bees-Butterflies-More-Voices/dp/0805092110/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/You-Read-Me-Ill-Together/dp/0316218472/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Story-Orchestra-Swan-Lake/dp/0711241503/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Allegro-David-Barghigiani-Anita-Miles/dp/1641700386/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Sergei-Prokofievs-Peter-Wolf-Fully-Orchestrated/dp/0375824308/ref=sr_1_2
https://www.amazon.com/Anna-Art-Museum-Hazel-Hutchins/dp/1773210424/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Once-Upon-Piece-Paper-Collage/dp/1631592645/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Ultimate-Book-Optical-Illusions/dp/1402734042/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Color-Monster-Pop-Up-Book-Feelings/dp/1454917296/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Tiger-Days-feelings-M-H-Clark/dp/1946873411/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Niko-Draws-Feeling-Bob-Raczka/dp/1467798436/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Snippets-story-about-paper-shapes/dp/0991248287/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Tell-About-Your-Day-Today/dp/1416990062/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Once-Upon-Memory-Nina-Laden/dp/0316208167/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Shape-World-Portrait-Frank-Wright/dp/1442478217/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Loose-Parts-Inspiring-Young-Children/dp/1605542741/ref=sr_1_3
https://www.amazon.com/National-Geographic-Kids-Guide-Photography/dp/1426320663/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Antsy-Ansel-Adams-Life-Nature/dp/1627790829/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Take-Picture-James-Van-Zee/dp/1620142600/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Photo-Adventures-Kids-Solving-Mysteries/dp/1681981424/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Welcome-Home-Bear-Animal-Habitats/dp/0385753756/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Wilderness-Amazing-Habitats-Mia-Cassany/dp/3791373722
https://www.amazon.com/See-Kookaburra-Discovering-Animal-Habitats/dp/0544809734/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Animal-Habitats-Search-Find-Activity/dp/1616898496/ref=sr_1_1


pg. 3© INTEGRATED Curriculum, 2022

  Literature Connections

• Manjhi Moves a Mountain by Nancy Churn

• A Very Young Dancer by Jill Krementz

• Move On Up That Beanstalk, Jack! by Thomas Kingsley Troupe

• Newton and Me by Lynne Mayer

• Eloise by Kay Thompson and Hilary Knight

• Olivia by Ian Falconer

• Curious George by H.A. Rey

• Pippi’s Extraordinary Day by Astrid Lindgren

• The Cat in the Hat by Dr. Seuss

• Henry’s Map by David Elliot

• From One To One Hundred by Teri Sloat

• One Hundred is a Family by Pam Mūnoz Ryan

• Farmyard Beat by Lindsay Craig

• Thank You, Earth: A Love Letter to Our Planet by April Pulley Sayre

• Greta and the Giants by Zoë Tucker

• What Do You Do With an Idea? by Kobi Yamada

• Not a Box by Antoinette Portis

• Sarabella’s Thinking Cap by Judy Schachner

• If You Were a Minus Sign by Trisha Sue Speed Shaskan 

• If You Were a Plus Sign by Trisha Sue Speed Shaskan

• Monster Musical Chairs by Stuart Murphy

• 12 Ways to Get to 11 by Eve Merriam

• Behind the Curtain by Christian Thee

• How Does the Show Go On? by Thomas Schumacher and Jeff Kurti

• Lights on Broadway by Harriet Ziefert

• Good Night Broadway by Adam Gamble

• Hide-and-Seek Science by Emma Stevenson

• Over and Under the Pond by Kate Messmer

• A Walk Through the Woods by Louise Greg

• The Word Collector by Peter Reynolds

• The Day You Begin by Jacqueline Woodson

• Hannah’s Collection by Marthe Jocelyn

• The Museum of Me by Emma Lewis

• The World is Not a Rectangle by Jeanette Winter

• Dreaming Up: A Celebration of Building by Christy Hale

• Iggy Peck, Architect by Andrea Beaty

• Young Frank, Architect by Frank Viva


This list of titles are NOT 
required to implement the 
lessons. This is a complete 
list of the titles found in 
the Literature Connections 
page of each lesson. 


These titles align with the 
lessons and will support, 
amplify and elevate the 
lessons while also 
providing more 
background knowledge.


These titles are directly 
related to the lessons and 
are high interest, engaging 
titles for students. 


There are content-specific 
books as well as 

arts-related books, and all 
title have rich and 
powerful illustrations, 
photographs and layouts. 
There are numerous multi-
cultural titles. 
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https://www.amazon.com/Manjhi-Moves-Mountain-Nancy-Churnin/dp/1939547342/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Very-Young-Dancer-Jill-Krementz/dp/0394408853/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Move-That-Beanstalk-Jack-STEM-Twisted/dp/1515828980/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Newton-Arbordale-Collection-Lynne-Mayer/dp/160718866X/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Eloise-Book-Precocious-Grown-Ups/dp/067122350X/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Olivia-Ian-Falconer/dp/0689874723/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Curious-George-H-Rey/dp/039515023X/ref=sr_1_3
https://www.amazon.com/Pippis-Extraordinary-Ordinary-Astrid-Lindgren/dp/0140568417/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Cat-Hat-Dr-Seuss/dp/039480001X/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Henrys-Map-David-Elliot/dp/0399160728/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/One-Hundred-Picture-Puffins/dp/0140556435
https://www.amazon.com/One-Hundred-Family-Pam-Ryan/dp/078681120X
https://www.amazon.com/Farmyard-Beat-Lindsey-Craig/dp/0307930823/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Thank-You-Earth-Letter-Planet/dp/0062697374/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Greta-Giants-inspired-Thunbergs-stand/dp/0711253773/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/What-Do-You-Idea/dp/1938298071/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Not-Box-Antoinette-Portis/dp/0061123226/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Sarabellas-Thinking-Cap-Judy-Schachner/dp/0525429182
https://www.amazon.com/You-Were-Minus-Sign-Math/dp/140484788X/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/You-Were-Plus-Sign-Math/dp/1404847855/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Monster-Musical-Chairs-MathStart-1/dp/0064467309/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Ways-Get-Aladdin-Picture-Books/dp/0689808925/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Behind-Curtain-Christian-Thee/dp/1563055252
https://www.amazon.com/How-Does-Show-Introduction-Theatrical/dp/1423100883/ref=sr_1_2
https://www.amazon.com/Lights-Broadway-Theatrical-Tour-CD/dp/193470668X/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Good-Night-Broadway-Our-World/dp/160219436X/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Hide-Seek-Science-Animal-Camouflage/dp/0823422933
https://www.amazon.com/Over-Under-Pond-Kate-Messner/dp/1452145423
https://www.amazon.com/Walk-Through-Woods-Louise-Greig/dp/145492988X
https://www.amazon.com/Word-Collector-Peter-H-Reynolds/dp/0545865026/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Day-You-Begin-Jacqueline-Woodson/dp/0399246533/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Hannahs-Collections-Marthe-Jocelyn/dp/0525464425/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/The-Museum-of-Me/dp/1849767319/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/World-Not-Rectangle-Portrait-Architect/dp/148144669X/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Dreaming-Up-Celebration-Christy-Hale/dp/1600606512/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Iggy-Peck-Architect-Andrea-Beaty/dp/081091106X/ref=sr_1_1
https://www.amazon.com/Young-Frank-Architect-Viva/dp/0870708937/ref=sr_1_1

